
Democratic Services Section
Chief Executive’s Department
Belfast City Council
City Hall
Belfast 
BT1 5GS

15th May, 2017

PLANNING COMMITTEE WORKSHOP

Dear Alderman/Councillor,

A Workshop for the Planning Committee will take place in the Lavery Room - City Hall on 
Thursday, 18th May, 2017 at 5.00 pm, for the transaction of the business noted below.

You are requested to attend.

Yours faithfully,

SUZANNE WYLIE

Chief Executive

AGENDA:

1. Routine Matters  

(a) Apologies  

(b) Declarations of Interest  

2. Preferred Options Paper Consultation  (Pages 1 - 2)
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